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Public invited to comment on proposed payment rates and policies for New Options Waiver 
and Comprehensive Supports Waiver programs  

  
  
  
  
Georgians have an opportunity to review and provide comment on newly proposed payment 
rates for waiver programs that serve Georgians with disabilities.  
  
For the first time in more than 15 years, DBHDD is reviewing payment rates and policies for 
services provided through the New Options and Comprehensive Supports Waivers, and public 
comment will be considered as a part of the final proposal.  
  
Burns & Associates, a division of Health Management Associates (HMA-Burns), has published 
initial recommendations of its rate study for Georgia and posted them on its website for public 
review.    
  
Interested stakeholders are invited to review the materials associated with the study, including 
a recorded webinar explaining the recommendations, at the DBHDD website or on the Burns 
and Associates website at www.burnshealthpolicy.com/GeorgiaWaiverRates/.   
  
The public can submit comments and associated documentation through January 20, 2023. 
Written comments may be submitted to dbarber@healthmanagement.com.  
  
  
  

#  
If anyone you know needs help related to mental health, substance use, or intellectual and 

developmental disabilities immediate assistance is available 24/7/365.  Please call the Georgia 
Crisis and Access Line at 1-800-715-4225.  

#  
The Georgia Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD) is the 

state agency, which supports people with mental health needs, substance use disorders, and 
intellectual and developmental disabilities.  The Department’s vision is easy access to high-

quality care that leads to a life of recovery and independence for the people it serves.  
https://dbhdd.georgia.gov/  
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